Fiona Pollard and Allan Lambert have
been reappointed as VisitEngland
Advisory Board Members.

The Secretary of State has reappointed Fiona Pollard and Allan Lambert as
VisitEngland Advisory Board (VEAB) Members from 6 March 2022 until 5 March

2026.


http://www.government-world.com/fiona-pollard-and-allan-lambert-have-been-reappointed-as-visitengland-advisory-board-members/
http://www.government-world.com/fiona-pollard-and-allan-lambert-have-been-reappointed-as-visitengland-advisory-board-members/
http://www.government-world.com/fiona-pollard-and-allan-lambert-have-been-reappointed-as-visitengland-advisory-board-members/

